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Lincolnshire Sport have a new round of coaching bursaries which will open on 1st June 2015 and will close on 31st
July 2015.

This is a focused round allowing HE/FE students to get more involved with their college or university sport and
take a more prominent role in athlete development to help inspire the next generation of athletes. Lincolnshire
Sport want to support those 16+ years old who are interested in getting on the starting ladder for coaching by
offering a bursary to students interested in taking the first steps in to coaching.

The application form and guidelines will be available from Thursday 28th May ready for the applications to open
on Monday Ist June.

If you have any questions please contact Rachel Belcher on rachel.belcher@lincolnshiresport.com
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